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Welcome to the new Heartland Toy Train Association (HTTA), formerly known as the Sooner Division 

of the Toy Train Operating Society (TTOS).  TTOS National offices are dissolving as of 31 December 2023.  

All the subordinate divisions are establishing their own separate identities.  The Sooner Division, starting on  

1 January 2024, is becoming a stand-alone Not-for-Profit organization, named the Heartland Toy Train 

Association.  The HTTA will still have the same great leadership and energetic members, who promote the 

Model Toy Train Hobby, creating a fantastic fellowship of Model Train Enthusiasts. 

 

We will still sponsor four Train Shows every year and encourage our members to promote the Toy Train 

Hobby by displaying train layouts at community events.  The first HTTA Train Show of 2024 is our Winter 

show in Stillwater, Oklahoma on February 17th at the Payne County Fairgrounds.  Our Greater Tulsa Area 

Spring Train Show will be held at the Creek County Fairgrounds in Kellyville, Oklahoma on April 6th, 2024.  

We will have a Summer Train Show in Stillwater on July 13th, 2024 and a Fall Train Show in Chickasha at the 

Grady County Fairgrounds on October 12th.   

 

Become a member of the Heartland Toy Train Association Today!  Please fill out a membership form 

and return with payment.  With membership you will receive free entry to all the HTTA Train Shows, reduced 

vendor table fees, a quarterly newsletter, and become a part of an energetic organization that promotes the Toy 

Train Hobby. 

 

For more information, visit our website www.heartlandtoytrain.org.   
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